
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

  

2018 ADVENT DEVOTIONAL BOOKS 

 

We need your help in writing devotionals for the 2018 Advent             

Devotional Books.  The sign up sheet is in the Narthex.  Devotionals 

need to be completed by November 25, 2018.  If you would like to  

help in producing the books, please contact Keith or Leslie Belvin. 

 

BENEVOLENCE FUND 
 

With the increasing requests for help, our benevolence fund is very low.  

Donations are greatly appreciated.  Thank you!! 

 

60th ANNIVERSARY  
 

The Gloucester Point Baptist Church will be celebrating our 60th       

Anniversary on October 27, 2019.  The Anniversary celebration        

committee had their first meeting on Wednesday, November 7, 2018.  

At this meeting the following persons were elected to serve: 

Jimmy Diggs—Chair 

Sharon Warren—Vice Chair 

Sonya Anthony—Secretary 
 

The committee will meet again on Wednesday, November 14, 2018 at 

1:30 pm. 

 

AMERICAN HERITAGE GIRLS 
 

The American Heritage Girls will be holding a Joining and Badge        

Ceremony on November 19, 2018 at 7pm in the Sanctuary. A cake and 

punch reception will follow in the Fellowship Hall. 

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT TEAM KID 
 

GPBC now offers three Team Kid classes for different age groups! 
 

Team Kids is every Wednesday night from 6:30-7:30 pm. It's a time     

of bible study, games and fun! 
 

Preschool Team Kid Ages 4 yr.- Kindergarten (Teacher: Paige Belvin) 

Children's 1 Team Kid Ages 1st-3rd Grade (Teacher: Connie Stewart) 

Children's 2 Team Kid Ages 4th-5th Grade (Teacher: Emma Crawford) 
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“Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least 

of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did for me.”  

Matthew 25:40 

 

We are one month from the start of the GUEST winter season and 
are so very grateful to all the GUEST volunteers for giving of their 
time and other resources to care for others in need!  
 

GPBC will host GUEST January 14 thru         
January 21 and March11 thru 18, 2019. 

 

Grove Memorial Presbyterian Church is partnering 
with us again this year and will provide dinners during 
those 2 weeks for our guests and volunteers!       
Thank you! 
 

 If you would like to help - you can do so in different ways: 
~~Sign up for any shift during those weeks                                                           

(6:15-11pm, 11pm-5am or 5-7am)  
~~Bring any of the following items: 

Heavy Duty Paper plates, Drinking cups, Styrofoam cups, plastic 
bowls, napkins, plastic forks and spoons - drop off items in the box 

by the WMU table in the Narthex. 
 

GUEST VOLUNTEER training will be on Saturday November 17 @ 
11am . This will be in the fellowship hall at Grace Covenant      
Presbyterian. The training will last about one hour and there will be 
lite refreshments. If you have not been trained or would like a       
refresher, this is a great opportunity to fellowship, ask questions and 
prepare for this winter season. Remember everyone who volunteers 
MUST be trained. 
 

Gloucester United Emergency Shelter Team 
PO Box 743, Hayes, VA 23072 
Glo.6420.g.u.e.s.t@gmail.com 

 

 

If you have any questions, call Pauline Littell at 804-815-8030 
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